
Going to university in the autumn? 

If you move away from home to go to university, it is usual for you to 

register with a new surgery, close to your new address which means that 

you will be taken off our list.   

Often registration is completed as part of the university induction process 

and we have had occasions when students returning home in the holidays 

were not aware they had registered with a new surgery at university. 

We recommend that you register with a GP at the address you are living 

most of the time, which is likely to be your university address.   

However, this does mean that you will no longer be registered with Bridge 

Surgery and, unless you live within Stapenhill and Brizlincote, we will not 

be able to see you as a temporary patient in the university holidays. 

If you do not live in Stapenhill or Brizlincote (e.g. Winshill, Branston, 

Horninglow, Stretton, Rolleston etc.) and wish to be seen in the university 

holidays, you will be advised to contact the surgery nearest to your 

address to arrange to be seen as a temporary patient.   

After you have completed your university course if you return to your 

previous home address we will not be able to re-register you as a 

permanent patient unless you live in Stapenhill or Brizlincote, our inner 

catchment area. 


